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Police still dealing with unsolved homicide

	May 21 marked seven years since Morris Conte was last seen or spoken to in Caledon.

He was 45 years old at the time of his disappearance.

Conte's dismembered remains were later located in several locations throughout central Ontario.

Presently, the investigation is on-going under the direction of Detective Inspector Jim Gorry of the OPP Criminal Investigation

Branch (CIB). Police continue to investigate new information related to the case; however, they believe a person or persons with

knowledge have yet to come forward.

There is a $50,000 reward for information leading to the arrest and conviction of the person and/or persons responsible for his

murder.

Anyone who may have information related to this unsolved homicide is asked to contact OPP?Detective Constable Shawna Ovenden

at (705) 726-6484 or toll free at 1-888-310-1122.
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